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Kenny, Ann

From: Whiting, Kelly [Kelly Whiting@METROKC.GOV]
Sent:  Tuesday, March 13, 2001 3:08 PM

To: . ’'Rachel McCrea'

Cc: Kenny, Ann; Masters, David

Subject: RE: Draft Notes from POS/Ecology Meeting 3/9

Rachel -

Thanks for the write-up. Since | wasn't at the meeting, don't know if | get to comment. A couple items for your
consideration, :

Page 2, last sentence of 1st paragraph. More accurate if reads "...requirements of the 1998 King County
Surface Water Design Manual.” You could substitute the word "current” in place of "1998" if you prefer. This
provides minor clarification.

Page 3 last bullet. same edit suggested.

Page 3 last buliet. Comment: The grouped checklists were intended to highlight "big ticket" items. Some big
. ticket items have several components as detailed in the bulk of Enclosure 2. The checklists are only to help
group issues for resolution, not to supercede any specific comments. The comments are the comments. If
someone wants advise on choosing between focusing on the checklist or the rest of the enclosures, | would
- strongly suggest focusing on the rest of the enclosures. KCR will prepare a list of items identified in Enclosure
#1 and #3 that do not appear in Enclosure #2, if any. KCR will also provide any other level of clarification
requested by Ecology.

Page 4 1st sentence. "NRMP comments will be informed by King County comments on the SMP". Not sure |
understand what this means. Does it mean Shannon and Wilson have the KCR comments and will consider
affect of those comments on NRMP?

There is no discussion of continued reimbursement for KCR review time. | understood that the meeting may
have included some discussion/agreement on ensuring that KCR services would continue to be reimbursed.
This continued KCR effort (unanticipated in 11/00) may exceed current scope limits in terms of $3$. If it is not
appropriate to include this subject in your write-up that is fine.

Thanks for your continued work on this project. Take care,

-—~Kelly.
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fax: 206.296.0192
Kelly. Whiting@metrokc.gov <mailto:Kelly. Whiting@metrokc.gov>
http://dnr metrokc.gov/wir/dss

-----Original Message-----

From: Rachel McCrea [mailto.rachelm@floyd-snider.com)
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2001 8:42 AM

To: 'Ray Hellwig (E-mail)", 'Kevin Fitzpatrick (E-mail)’; ‘Kelly Whiting
(E-mail); ‘Michael Cheyne (E-mail)'; ‘Elizabeth Leavitt (E-mail)';
‘Keith Smith (E-mail)’; ‘Paul S. Fendt (E-mail)’; 'David Masters
(E-mail)’; 'Ann E. Kenny (E-mail)’; jdrad461@ecy.wa.gov';
‘brascher@aquaterra.com’

Cc: Kathryn Snider; ‘Laurie Havercroft (E-mail)'

Subject: Draft Notes from POS/Ecology Meeting 3/9
Importance: High

Greetings - Please review the attached file of DRAFT notes from the
POS/Ecology 401 permit "process and logistics™ meeting held on 3/9/01. Send
any edits, changes or comments to Kate Snider or myself by 5 pm on Thursday
3/15. We will then revise the notes and reissue them in final draft form.
<<Logistics Mtg 030801 draft.doc>>

Feel free to call if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Rachel McCrea

Floyd & Snider, Inc.

83 S King Street, #614, Seattle, WA 98104

206-292-2078
rachelm@floyd-snider.com
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